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02/07/2020 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Important Updates 

 

End of Term – Change of date 

The last day of the summer term will now be Thursday 16th July and NOT Friday 17th July. This is to ensure that 

preparation required to re-open the school in September to all year groups can go ahead in line with DfE guidance. 

During the summer holidays there will be a deep clean of the entire school building. The expectation is that schools will 

re-open to ALL children from September.  

 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 

I am waiting on further guidance from the Trust and from the DfE before a final decision is taken about opening 

Breakfast Club and After School Club next academic year. If we can open it would be for a very limited number of pupils 

and would have to be booked in advance. Priority will be given to children of key workers.  Once I have received further 

information, I will inform everyone.  

 

Transition Meetings 

Transition meetings will be going ahead w/c 13th July for children who are not at present attending school in FS2, Y1, Y2, 

Y3, Y4 and Y5. Miss Doy, Mrs West and Miss Warvill will be contacting families next week to offer their child a time to 

come into school to meet with a member of staff. Details will be provided at the point of the phone call.  

 

Annual Reports 

Reports will be sent out to parents via class dojo on Monday 6th July and Tuesday 7th July. If you would like to receive a 

paper copy of your child’s report, please contact the school office to arrange a time to collect.  

 

Autumn Term  

Please note that due to the present situation and to ensure that appropriate measures can be put into place for 

September 2020 the school will re-open on Wednesday 9th September 2020.  

 

http://buckinghamprimaryacademy.net/
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Welcome to FS2 

Thank you to all parents who were able to join the Microsoft Teams Meeting. Reminder for application packs to be 

returned to the school office as soon as possible.  

 

Pupil Absence 

If your child is attending school and is absent it is important you inform the school office before 9.30am with the reason 

for your child’s absence. This includes non-medical reasons.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their hard work, support and patience. More 

information about the next academic year will be sent out before the end of term. We are very much looking forward to 

September and to re-opening our doors to all children from Wednesday 9th September. Children who will be starting in 

FS2 and FS1 will have staggered start dates which have been sent to you as part of your information packs.  

 

Thank you for all your support, at this difficult time. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss P Hillman  

Principal 
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